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To Whom It May Concern: 
 

I am pleased to respond to your recent request regarding the LEED status of our 

product:  Rapidex® NP-2075-LT 

 

Rapidex® NP-2075-LT contains 0 g/L volatile organic content (VOC).  Therefore, 

we believe these products meet the requirements of the U.S. Green Building Council's 

Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design (LEED) Indoor Environmental 

Quality Credit 4.1 “Low Emitting Materials: Adhesives and Sealants” as a 

Multipurpose Construction Adhesive (VOC Limit: 70 g/L less water).  

 

In addition, Rapidex® NP-2075-LT not a formaldehyde-based resin product and 

does not contain urea-formaldehyde.  This statement is based on information provided 

by the suppliers of the ingredients used in the manufacture of this product.  We have 

not chemically analyzed Rapidex® NP-2075-LT for the presence of urea-

formaldehyde.  Furthermore, we believe these products meet the LEED requirements 

for the Indoor Environmental Quality Credit 4.4 “Low Emitting Materials: Composite 

Wood & Agrifiber”. 

 

I hope this information is helpful to you.  If you have any questions or require 

additional information, please feel free to contact me at reg.request@hbfuller.com. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Lori McLean 

H.B. Fuller Company 

Americas Regulatory Outreach 

 


